



SEPTEMBER NEWSLETTER 1981

The Club ride to Frankenmuth, Michigan was held the weekend of the 22nd of August with 13 people attending. The ride began at the scheduled time from The Harley Hotel on Miami Street and was led by our Road Chairman, Don Smith. The main group arrived in Frankenmuth mid-afternoon with several members arriving later. A UNO game began soon after camp was set-up, interrupted only by a delicious chicken dinner at one of the cities' fine resturants. The game continued through-out the evening and into the night with the help of our club arsonist and electrical engineer, Ed Dietz. Don, sometimes, forgot what game he was playing and would place and old maid card on the pile. Camp broke up Sunday morning after breakfast and everyone left to enjoy the rest of the sunny weekend.

The Rally at Betty Mobley's in the Dayton area was held the weekend of the 15th with several member attending. Betty had arranged a full schedule of events, including a viewing of several realy fine Air Force Motorcycle Safety Films at the Wright-Patterson Base. This was followed by a ride to the Air Force Museum for those interested. The rather small turn out proved to be a nice and somewhat relaxing feature of this rally. A really super weekend thanks to Betty and the Dayton Area Club.

The August meeting was held Tuesday evening, August 10th, with 14 members present. The Treasurer, Kathy Burmeister, reported a club balance of \$1349.84. Kathy volunteered to also take over as club secretary and the motion was carried. Nominations for Events Chairperson was held and Merle Cunningham, Bob Klear, Frank Shirey and Don Smith were put on the list of hopefuls. The Club picnic will be held at East Harbor State Park with the camp-out held September 12th and the HOBO Dinner held September 13th. Leslie Braun will take care of the food, with desserts brought by the club members. The Club decided not to participate next year with The Buckeye Rally. The AMA has sent us a letter in regards to our donation to Legislative support.

The meeting adjourned at 9:15 p.m.

The next meeting will be held this coming Tuesday, September 8th, at 8:00 p.m. It will be held at the regular place.

See you there.

Bob Peck